Mason-Dixon Sport Flyers USUA Club 20

www.mdsfclub20.com

January 2018 Meeting

January 11, 2018

- The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM at Ray's Restaurant, Wellsville, PA with a word of prayer by President Matt Leubecker.
- 9 members were in attendance.
- The minutes of November's meeting were read and approved.
 - Bernie was contacted and took care of the bunkhouse.
 - o John Shreve III was sent a text telling him of what was done.
 - Electric has been shut off and bunkhouse has been "winterized".
- Treasurer's report was read and approved.
 - o Spreadsheet of the year's finances was offered to anyone who would wish a copy.
 - o Dues were taken from those who were prepared to give them.
- Discussion of Father's Day Fly-In 2018 followed.
 - Areas of consideration were:
 - Tents
 - Bathroom Facilities
 - Electric
 - Vendors
 - Advertising
 - Fuel
- Discussion followed on where we may be able to store the club equipment.
 - Purchase a storage shed (where would we keep it?)
 - Rent a storage facility
 - o Store in a barn
- Meeting adjourned with no further business.
- Hangar flying and other discussion continued.